
  
No.   20052:   Application   for   Cross-Net   Allocation,   Secondary   School   
Places   Allocation   2019/2021     
  

10 th    February,   2021   
Dear   P.6   Parents,     
  

Final  batch  applications  for  cross-net  allocation  in  the  SSPA  due  to  home-moving  or              
residing  in  another  district  are  now  open  to  Primary  6  students.  If  you  would  like  to  apply,                   
please  come  to  our  school  office  to  fill  in  the  application  form,  together  with  a  proof  of                   
residential  address  document,  such  as  a  stamped  tenancy  agreement,  demand  note  for              
rates,  or  a  bill  from  a  utility  company,  such  as  HK  Electric  Company  Ltd.,  Water  Supplies                  
Department   etc.   on   or   before   24 th    February,   2021.   
  

Our  school  office  opening  hours  are  Monday  to  Friday,  9  am  to  4  pm  and  Saturday,  9  am                    
to   12   noon,   except   public   holidays.   
  

If   you   have   any   enquiries,   please   feel   free   to   contact   the   class   teacher   via   ClassDojo.   
  
  

Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   
  
  
  
______________________   
Ms.   Shirly   Yip,   the   Principal   
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